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Dear friends, 
 
Another year rolls by, and here we are kicking off 2012.  
 
I am yielding my position as section president this year, but still plan on 
being active in the club and attending events. If you like free food we 
have the perfect event for you coming up on February 18th.  
 
We have the party room booked at the Old Chicago near Town East Mall 
with our goal being to re-connect with fellow members, get fresh ideas 
for 2012, and recruit/elect new officers. As a treat, the club will pick up 
the bill for you and one guest for an entree and soft drinks. You are of 
course welcome to do the world beer tour if you desire, but on your own 
dime.  
 
Lunch is at 12:00, and you will need to RSVP with our secretary Steve 
Beskett to get the free meal. His e-mail is sbeskett@yahoo.com 
 
Please join us with empty stomachs and minds full of new ideas. Also 
remember our big McPherson college regional event is just 3 months 
away. Star Magazine columnist and current McPherson college 
automotive restoration program student Shane Dresser will be joining us, 
giving some insight on the school and this fantastic annual event.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Tyler Hoover  
 
 
 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS: 
 
 

Member 
Luncheon 
 
Date: February 18th 
Time: 12:00 PM 
Location: Old Chicago by Town 
East Mall. (Kellogg and Rock) 
 
Free entrees and soft drinks for 
MBCA members and one guest. 
Planning meeting for 2012, officer 
elections, and Star magazine 
columnist Shane Dresser to talk 
about the McPherson college 
restoration program and show. RSVP 
for free meal required. Email 
Secretary Steven Beskett. 
(sbeskett@yahoo.com) 
 
 
 
 

 McPherson C.A.R.S 
club car show 

 
Date: May 5Location: 
McPherson College Campus. 
1600 East Euclid Street, 
McPherson, KS 
Time: 9:00-10:00 a.m. 
registration 
 
The Wichita section always returns 
to this fantastic show put on by 
McPherson college’s premier 
automotive restoration program. 
Come see the beautiful cars and tour 
the grounds, including the many 
active restorations involved with the 
school . 
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